F. No. 47/1/2016-FC
Government of India
Ministry of Minority Affairs

11th Floor, Pt. Deendayal Antyodaya Bhawan,
CGO Complex, Lodhi Road,

New Delhi - 110003

Dated: " 26.08.2017

Subject: Uploading the information on the website of the Ministry.

NIC is requested to upload the following message on Ministry’s website on
urgent basis:-

“Important message: Candidates who had applied for clearing Prelim exam
conducted by J&K State PSC for which the result was declared in the month of
April, 2017 need to apply afresh as the Commission has revised its result vide
Notification No: PSC/Exam/2017/44 dated: 09.08.2017. Now candidates can
apply upto 09.09.2017 for the same.”

Pk This issues with the approval of JS (NS).

(D.%

Section Officer (SS)

Tech. Director (NIC)




